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Regional Memorandum

No. 03, s. 2017 000 g

STRENGTHENING THE NATIONAL DRUG EDUCATION PROGRAM
(NDEP) IN SCHOOLS

TO : Schools Division Superintendents
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. As per DepEd Memorandum No. 200, s. 2016 of the same title, the Regional Office
would like to reiterate its support to the National Drug Education Program (NDEP)
in schools with school heads fully responsible for its effective implementation.

2. Activities in paragraph 3 were enumerated to strengthen the implementation of the
National Drug Education Program (NEDP) in schools.

3. This is to remind the Division focal persons to submit monthly accomplishment
reports using the attached form to the Director, Bureau of Learner Support
Services, School Head Division (BLSS-SHD), DepEd Central Office, DepEd
Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City on or before the 7th day of the following
month. This can be sent through courier or e-mail to biss.shd@gmail.com. A copy
will also be furnished to the Regional Office, thru the ESSD, with e-mail address —

essd.efs@amail.com.

4. Please submit a narrative and pictorial report of the NDEP Orientation conducted
in your Divisions.

5. For information, guidance and compliance.

& RAMON FIEL G. ABCEDE
Regional Director
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